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 MARCH 2025 

Upcoming City Council  

Meetings Work Sessions:      

March 10th @ 9am                  

March 11th & 25th @ 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

March 11th @ 7pm 

March 25th @ 7pm 

 

Meetings held at Mills City Hall 

and are subject to change 

 

Mills Municipal Court is held every 

Tuesday at 1:00 p.m. with the          

exception of recognized holidays 

that fall on a Tuesday. 

SPRING BEGINS 

  

MARCH 20th 

 

 

 

MARCH 17th 

Daylight Savings Time                

begins on March 9th.  

 

 

 



Contact Us 

City of Mills 

704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Pay your bill online at 

www.xpressbillpay.com* 

 

 

 

 

 

Like and follow us on  

Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/    

millswy 

 

Mark your calendar: 

Bring the family down to 1st Street Park,     

Saturday, April 12th at 11:00 am for our annual 

Mills Easter Egg Hunt.  The Easter Bunny will 

be there with eggs and candy for all ages.  

Did You Know? 

Getting a tattoo from an unlicensed artist can put your 

health at serious risk. Unlicensed tattooists may not 

follow proper hygiene practices, increasing the chance 

of infections, blood borne diseases like Hepatitis B or 

C, and improperly healed tattoos. Licensed artists 

working in licensed facilities are required to meet strict 

health and safety standards to protect clients and en-

sure a clean, professional environment. Always verify 

an artist's credentials and the licensing status of the fa-

cility before getting inked. To learn more about rules 

for tattoo and body art safety, visit                                

casperpublichealth.org 

 
The City of Mills offers an 

extra trash pick-up day 

every other Thursday.  

The extra trash pick-up 

days in March will be: 

March 6th 

March 20th 

Please make sure to call 

the City Hall to schedule a 

pick-up, at 307-234-6679.  

This extra trash pick-up is 

for non-household items 

such as; boxes, yard 

waste, tree limbs,      

shelving, etc. 


